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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Julie Calleya <Julie.Calleya@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of CornwallALC Enquiries 

<enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk>

Sent: 29 February 2024 10:32

To: CornwallALC Enquiries

Subject: INVITATION TO JOIN THE CORNWALL PLANNING PARTNERSHIP

Information Classification: CONTROLLED 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

We have been asked to circulate the following information on the Cornwall Planning Partnership. 

 

 

Dear all 

 

Cornwall Council and the Cornwall Association of Local Councils would like to invite new members to join 

the refreshed Cornwall Planning Partnership (CPP).  Clerks and Chairs, please cascade this email to your 

local councillors. 

 

The Partnership aims to be a vehicle for encouraging two-way communication on planning issues of 

interest to local councils and there will be the opportunity for members of the group to join workshops or 

meetings for specific purposes including the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Fund Panel.  We 

anticipate no more than 2 meetings a year.  The CIL Fund Panel meets around every 6 months. 

 

The group will have members from each Community Area Partnership (CAP) area to ensure geographic 

representation and we would like both local council clerks and councillors to join.  You need to have a 

keen interest in planning issues and will be representing the parish perspective on Cornwall-wide planning 

issues.  CPP members would: 

• Attend bespoke meetings, working groups, eg there is a CIL Fund Panel sub-group of 6 members 

• Respond to any requests for input/feedback by email 

• Feedback non-parochial planning issues and wider training needs identified within your CAP via the 

positiveplanning inbox  

Our Cornwall Planning Partnership protocol sets out how Cornwall Council and its planning partners will 

work together.  The attached role profile and terms of reference set out expectations and more 

information about being part of the group. 

As a member of the CPP, you also are invited to the monthly Cornwall Council Member Modular planning 

training sessions, if you wish to attend. 

How to apply 

If you think you could play an active role in the new Planning Partnership, please complete the application 

form, confirm that your council endorses your application, and return it to 

positiveplanning@cornwall.gov.uk by 12 noon on Thursday 28 March. 
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We aim to have one representative from each CAP area and a mix of clerks and local councillors.  If we are 

over-subscribed in an area, then we will need to make a selection week beginning 2 April and your 

personal statement will form part of this process. 

Some important dates to be aware of and that volunteers would need to attend include: 

• Welcome meeting for the Planning Partnership and training for the CIL Fund Panel – 9 April 2024 – 

10.30-12 noon 

• CIL Fund Panel – 10 May 2024  

If you have any questions, please contact us at positiveplanning@cornwall.gov.uk 

 

Kind regards 

 

Nic Phillips | Senior Development Officer (Specialist) 

Cornwall Council | Planning and Housing Service 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Julie Calleya 

Administration Assistant 

Cornwall Association of Local Councils 

Unit 1a, 1 Riverside House 

Heron Way 

Newham 

TRURO 

Cornwall  TR1 2XN 

 

Tel : 01872 326969 

Email : training@cornwallalc.org.uk or enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk 

URL: www.cornwallalc.org.uk 

 

The content of this email is intended for the named Council in membership of the Association and  is based on the 

information provided at the time of the enquiry.  The  Association is neutral and unbiased and the advice given is  for 

the benefit of the named council as a whole and the information provided  is in line with current best 

practice.  Details of the CALC Privacy Statement can be accessed from our website www.cornwallalc.org.uk. 

 

 

 


